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[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF THE PROPOSED 2018 FEE SCHEDULE PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD OF THE YAKIMA REGIONAL CLEAN AIR AGECNY (YRCAA)
 
The public comment period for the proposed YRCAA 2018 Fee Schedule begins Friday, October 27, 2017 and ends Thursday, November 30, 2017.
The proposed fee schedule will be available for viewing on the agency
website, yakimacleanair.org, from Friday, October 27, through Friday, 
December 1, 2017. 

The agency will also conduct a Public Hearing on December 14, 2017 during the regularly scheduled Board meeting to receive Public Testimony on the proposed fees as well. 

All written comments should be submitted to Keith M. Hurley, Executive Director, Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency, 329 N 1st. St., Yakima, WA 98901, or via email to keith@yrcaa.org
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